United States Senate

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

July 15, 1982

Dear Colleague:

As you know, there are several worthwhile approaches to arms control. The Nuclear Freeze Campaign has caught the imagination of grassroots America and we have all welcomed the beginning of START negotiations. There can be no doubt that the issue of arms control will remain foremost in our minds.

I am sure you will continue to keep abreast of all aspects of the arms race and efforts to secure an effective arms control agreement. In that regard, I would like to call your attention to the attached special issue of the <u>World Paper</u> entitled "Nuclear Countdown." I found that it contains a number of thought-provoking and informative articles.

I hope you and your staff find it as useful as I have.

Sincerely

Paul Tsongas U.S. Senate